
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 14 February 2018 

For Immediate Release 

 

Everyone Loves Peppa Pig 
 

The Royal National Capital Agricultural Society in partnership with ActewAGL is delighted to 

announce a special guest at the 2018 Show: Peppa Pig. 

 

Peppa Pig will be starring in the Peppa Pig Stage Show on Saturday 24 February only, joining crowd 

favourite Noah’s Thoroughbred Racing Pigs in ActewAGL Alley, who are racing over all three days of 

the Show. Come along on Saturday to see Peppa, and cheer for your favourite racing pigs. 

 

No Show is complete without the showbags and rides, the ActewAGL Farmyard Nursery, the 

competitions and displays, the tasty food and tempting goodies, and – of course – the fireworks on 

Friday and Saturday night. 

 

There are more exciting attractions making their debut at the Show this year, with details to be 

announced soon. 

 

Pre-purchase tickets are on sale through the Show website - www.canberrashow.org.au - and you 

can save 10% off the gate price until midnight on Thursday 22 February. All pre-purchase tickets 

include free travel on ACTION buses to and from the Show.  

 

The 2018 show will be held at Exhibition Park in Canberra from Friday 23 to Sunday 25 February.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Show. 

 

 

What: 2018 ActewAGL Royal Canberra Show 

Where: Exhibition Park in Canberra 

When: Friday 23 to Sunday 25 February 2018 

 

Media Enquiries:  

marketing@rncas.org.au | 02 6241 2478 

http://www.canberrashow.org.au/

